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The enclosed grant application has been reviewed and approved at the Board of Education 

meeting held on May 12, 2020. 

 

 

The Policy Committee or a sub-committee of the Governing Board was involved in the 

meaningful preparation of this application including the development of the goals and budget. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

Mr. Walter Kruzel 

Enfield Board of Education, Chairperson                          Date 

 


